

Supreme Court of Florida

500 South Duval Street Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1925

PEGGY A. QUINCE
CHIEF JUSTICE
BARBARA J. PARIENTE
R. FRED LEWIS
CHARLES T. CANADY
RICKY L. POLSTON
JORGE LABARGA
JAMES E.C. PERRY
JUSTICES

May 11, 2009

THOMAS D. HALL CLERK OF COURT

KEVIN WHITE ACTING MARSHAL

Mr. Larry Donald Murrell, Jr. Chair, Criminal Law Section L. D. Murrell, P.A. 400 Executive Center Drive, Suite 201 West Palm Beach, Florida 33401-2922

Dear Mr. Murrell:

I am writing to express my gratitude for your tireless efforts on behalf of court funding issues during the 2009 Regular Legislative Session. The Florida Bar's steadfast support of legislation to ensure accountability and transparency in the collection and allocation of court-generated revenue is greatly appreciated. With a stable and sustainable funding source now in place, we can continue to develop a truly unified state court system that ensures justice for all Floridians.

Again, thank you for your ongoing support of Florida's justice system. Our accomplishments could not have been achieved without your contributions.

Sincerely,

Peggy A. Quince

y (1 June)

PAQ/dgh